
On August 30th, the Eastern Michigan Army ROTC program held its annual orientation 
for incoming freshmen.  The new students were provided military uniforms and took part 
in teambuilding exercises such as rappelling, a one-rope bridge crossing, and a leader 
reactionary mental challenge.  During the day, the students were provided a vacuum-
sealed military meal, and although tasty it was outdone by the BBQ that put a bow on 
that day's event.  Notable attendees included BG (R) Mark A. Montjar from AUSA and 
Dean Qatu, who personally addressed the Cadets and commended them for their 
willingness to serve both their School and the Nation. 

   

 

     

   


